Norton Co Board of Commissioners

September 16, 2024

Convene

Commissioner Garrett Beydler called the meeting of the Norton Co Board of Commissioners to
order at 9:00 AM on September 16, 2024 at the Commission Room. Attendance: Richard
Thompson, Present; Garrett Beydler, Present;, Marvin Matchett, Present.

Carla Richards

Carla Richards, Norton County Road department employee spoke with the commission on her
application submitted for a clerical position. The commission updated Carla on the position and
thanked her for the work she does at the Road department.

Terry Nelson

Terry Nelson spoke with the commission on a proposal for waterline transfer of ownership. The
transfer of ownership through an Emergency Service/Public Hydrant Agreement would give
ownership of the pipeline to the County of Norton. A proposed contract/agreement was delivered
to the commission of consideration. No decision was made on the proposal.

Mid-Month Checks

County Clerk Robert D. Wyatt presented mid-month checks to the commission for approval.
Check numbers 211035 through 211038 in the amount of $14,051.25 were signed and approved
as submitted.

September 9th Commission Minutes

The September 9th, 2024 commission minutes were reviewed. A motion was made by
Commissioner Thompson to approve the minutes with a second from Commissioner Matchett.
Motion passed 3-0.

Dale Jacobson

Dale Jacobson stopped by to remind the commissioner of the upcoming Norton local
government meeting on September 23rd. Commissioner Thompson will represent the County of
Norton at the meeting.

Road Department

Terry Laughlin, Norton County Road department spoke with the commission on a chip and seal
bid that was received. The bid would include all services to complete the job with the exception of
the material. Terry stated that he believes the county has enough gravel/sand in the stock pile to
complete the 2 miles that is proposed to be sealed.

A brief discussion was held on the bridge that is scheduled to be replaced with State/Federal
funding in 2025. A meeting will on Monday, September 30th at the construction site for ROW and
detour options. The bridge is located 1.3 miles east of Lenora on Road BB.

Adjournment
There being no further business before the Board the meeting was adjourned until 9/23/2024. The
commission minutes are not considered to be official until signed and approved by the
commission and will remain a working document until approved.
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